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Virginia Electric and Power Company 2 January 4, 1988

concern to the NRC, please give particular attention in your response to the
identification of the root cause of this problem and your corrective action to
prevent recurrence.

Your attention is invited to the unresolved items identified in the inspection
report. These matters will be pursued during future inspections.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and its enclosures
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and its enclosures are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, Pub. L. No. 96-511.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

Enclosures:
3 Notice of Violation
il NRC Inspection Report

cc w/encls:

E. W. Harrell, Station Manager

N. E. Hardwick, Manager = Nuclear
Programs and Licensing

bcc w/encls:

NRC Resident Inspector
DRS Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
Commonwealth of Virginia
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